These minutes were approved at the January 6, 2005, meeting.

DURHAM HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION
Thursday, December 2, 2004
Town Council Chambers

Members Present: Crawford Mills, Chair

Roger Jaques, Vice Chair

Leslie Schwartz

Nicholas Isaak, Planning Board Rep.
Members Absent:

Cathy Leach, Secretary

Karl Van Asselt, Town Council Rep.

L Meeting was called to order at 7:20 p.m.
II. Approval of Minutes: The minutes of the November 2004 meeting were
approved.

I11. New Business

A. Representatives David Murphy, Chris Strong and Mark Morong of the Mill Pond
Center filed a request for a temporary sign to be placed at the entrance to the
Center announcing coming events, etc. The design shown is attached to these
minutes is a temporary one to be replaced within a year by a permanent fixture
approved by the DHDC. Their application was approved unanimously.

V. Old Business

A. Continued discussion of plans to add the responsibilities of a Heritage
Commission to current responsibilities. Leslies Schwartz reported on her work with
UNH concerning archive information available there through the Special Collections
at the library and the GIS system for mapping historic sites in the town. Crawford
Mills suggested that we ask the Historic Society to meet with us at their museum for
an exchange of ideas and information concerning the Heritage Commission and the
town-wide survey of historic sites. Roger Jacques will contact Sandy Amel to see if
this can be arranged.

V. Meeting was adjourned at 8:40 p.m.



